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Tri-County North 
Community Association 

  The mission of the Tri-County North Community Association (TCNCA) is to enhance the quality 
              of life in our community through individual and group volunteering, supporting      

       community programs, and partnerships with other organizations. 

 

 

 

March 1, 2021 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 
I am writing you on behalf of the Tri-County North Community Association.  Last year, our organization was unable 

to hold its annual Steak & Pork Chop Fry and Auction fundraiser, so we beginning to prepare for our 2021 Annual 

Steak & Pork Chop Fry and Auction Fundraiser and are hoping we can gain your support.  The event will be held on 

Saturday, July 17, 2021.  To raise the most funds possible, we are looking for donations for this event.  The 

proceeds from our annual event will be used to benefit community-wide projects, provide support for youth 

organizations, provide supplies and resources to individuals for fundraising benefits, assist with the annual Derby 

Days Fireworks Show, etc.  We are seeking monetary donations as well as food, beverages, and door prize 

donations, such as event tickets to auction off during the event, gift baskets, etc.  If you can provide us with a 

donation of any kind, we will recognize your company at our event in appreciation of your support.   

 

We also would like to remind you that your donation is tax deductible.  Our Federal Tax ID number is 31-1099937.   

 

If you are sending a monetary donation (please make your check payable to the Tri-County North Community 

Association) or donating an auction basket or door prize, please contact me to make arrangements to pick it up, or 

you may also mail your donation to the following address: 

 

Tri-County North Community Association 

Steak & Pork Chop Fry and Auction Fundraiser  

Melinda Harry 

107 Mattis Drive 

Lewisburg, Ohio 45338 

 

Thank you for considering our request.  If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to 

contact me at mindyharry1@gmail.com.  We wish your business continued growth and prosperity in the months and 

years ahead and look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Thank you again for your support! 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 

Melinda (Mindy) Harry – Member, Fundraising Organizer – Mobile Phone (937) 336-1230  
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